
 
 

TOWN OF SUN PRAIRIE 
5556 Twin Lane Road 

Marshall, WI  3559 
 

 
VOTING MACHINE PUBLIC TEST 

October 30, 2024 @ 2:30 PM 
 

 
        Notice is hereby given to all qualified electors of the Town of Sun Prairie that a 

Public Test of the automatic tabulating equipment, to be used at the November 5, 2024 

General Election will be conducted at the Town of Sun Prairie Town Hall, 5556 Twin 

Lane Road, Marshall, WI at 2:30 PM on Wednesday, October 30, 2024.  The test is 

open to the public. 

 
If you have any question concerning this public test, please contact: 

 
Rhonda L Wiedenbeck 
5556 Twin Lane Road 
Marshall, WI 53559 

(608) 837-6688 
Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Rhonda L Wiedenbeck 
Clerk, Town of Sun Prairie 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  October 28, 2024  


